
Are you a parent or carer, or someone who looks 
after children?

Norfolk Constabulary’s Safer Schools Team and their 
colleagues in Prevent (Counter Terrorism), Cyber 
Security and the Safeguarding Children Online 
Team will be delivering two webinars about keeping 
children safe online.

Session One  
Tue 7 Feb 2023 | 11:00 - 12:00
Session Two 
Tue 7 Feb 2023 | 16:00 - 17:00

Online  
Safety  
Webinars.

Select a session below to 
reserve your spot:

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/online-safety-webinar-session-1-tickets-460817406267
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/online-safety-webinar-session-2-tickets-460832501417

